
 
 
 
Hello to all past, current, and future All Sports Booster Members! 
 
Summer has gone by quickly and we are on the heels of the 2017-2018 school year.  I wanted to take a moment to 
remind everyone once again of our policy regarding reserved football seats and special requests.  If you are already or 
are planning to become an All Sports Boosters member and purchasing reserved football seats for 2017-2018 (register 
online at http://il.8to18.com/oswegoeast ), then you will want to pay close attention to the below information: 
 
Reserved football seats can only be purchased as an add-on to a STANDARD, BLUE, SILVER, or WOLF Membership and 
there is a maximum of 4 seats allowed per membership.  As has been the case in years past, we want to offer our 
returning reserved football seat holders the opportunity to keep their same seats for the upcoming football season as 
well as for new reserved football seat holders to make requests with regards to the location of their seats.     
 
 
Please see below for important information regarding reserved football seat requests… 
 
RESERVED FOOTBALL SEATS – RETURNING RESERVED SEAT HOLDERS: 
For returning reserved football seat holders wanting to keep your same reserved seats, you must email me at 
oeboostermembership@gmail.com  ASAP but no later than end of day on Thursday, August 10th to confirm that you’d 
like to keep your same seats.  If you do not respond by the deadline, then your previous seats will become open to be 
filled by other reserved seat holder requests and you will be assigned new ones.  Please note you must purchase your 
membership and seats by the end of day on August 10th for your request to be honored. 
  
RESERVED FOOTBALL SEATS – NEW SEAT HOLDERS & RETURNING RESERVED SEAT HOLDERS WISHING TO MAKE 
CHANGES: 
For new reserved football seat holders as well as returning reserved seat holders wishing to make changes to their 
reserved seats, you must email me at oeboostermembership@gmail.com ASAP with any special requests regarding 
seating.  While we do our best to accommodate, requests are not guaranteed and will be on a first come, first serve 
basis.   
 
 
It is important to note that no requests will be accepted without the purchase of an All Sports Boosters membership and 
reserved football seats.  You can purchase your membership and seats by registering online at 
http://il.8to18.com/oswegoeast  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at oeboostermembership@gmail.com  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Laura Knauss 
OE Sports Boosters Membership Coordinator 
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